
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Professor's Name]  

[University/College Name]  

[Department]  

[University Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear Professor [Last Name],  

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on 

[specific course name or topic] that I took during the [semester/year].  

Firstly, I want to express my appreciation for your teaching style and 

the depth of knowledge you bring to the subject. I found [specific aspect 

of the course or teaching method] particularly beneficial, as it [explain 

how it helped you or contributed to your learning].  

On the other hand, I think there are some areas that could be improved. 

For example, [mention specific issue or area for improvement]. Addressing 

this could enhance the learning experience for future students.  

Overall, I enjoyed the course and learned a great deal. Thank you for 

your dedication and effort in teaching. I look forward to applying what 

I've learned in future courses.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Student ID (if applicable)] 


